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Making suicide too easy and casual leads to a pattern of devaluing life and even 

promoting death as preferable to being 

A burden on others. It also changes the social contract towards expecting people to 

do the ‘sensible’ thing and relieve the rest of us the time, money, and bother to care 

for and befriend those on the edge. 

 

Society is drifting quickly towards social darwinism which is too competitive and  

Less compassionate. We want to live in a warmer society not a colder one. 

 

Already, we have a large class of people who are described as the ‘precariot’. 

Bills such this one expand the plight of folks who are left behind in the dust. 

Because when suicide becomes normalized it becomes expected and 

Those who might be saved or comforted are isolated pushed in the hole and quickly 

forgotten. 

 

We already have a broken mental health care system. And a broken economy that is 

leaving whole generations behind. 

 

We should be structuring the system to actively nurture everyone into a happy stable 

social environment. 

 

  


